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Please Note Venue Change for next week

Due to Highlands Golf Club Catering Issues

We are meeting at Kookabar 6:00 for 6:30

Next Meetings Tuesday 2nd July 2019 Tuesday 9th July 2019

Location Kookabar Highlands Golf Club
Program French Fun
Speaker Lynton Kettle TBA

Intro / Vote of Thanks
Dinner Fee Duty

Journalist Denise Coad
Regalia Duty

If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email: trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au

UPCOMING EVENTS
District Changeover 30th June

mailto:rotarybm@acenet.com.au
http://www.bowralmittagongrotary.com/
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Journalist: Trevor Fair

Welcome – President Lynton

President Lynton welcomed all to the Bowral Golf
Club and acknowledged the following special
guests, being

 PDG Bob Greeney and wife Tori
 PE Robert de Jongh and partner Mara
 PE of Berrima District Rotary Shelley Boyce

and partner Phil
 President of Moss Vale Rotary Roger Bailey

and partner Jacqui
 Treasurer of Moss Vale Rotary Ross Craig.

Invocation – Brian Elliott

Toast to Rotary International – PP Jim Gasson

Jim apparently has been waiting 33 years to toast
Rotary International. Jim encourages all members
and guests to make a donation to Polio Plus to
ensure Rotary finishes the job.

While walking on Mt Alexandria this morning Jim
reflected on being lucky where and when he lives.
Something that is not experienced by recipients of
Rotary’s International projects.

RI Response – PDG Bob Greeney

PDG Bob Greeney responded by thanking Jim on
his inciteful toast. Bob asked both the current and
incoming DG’s on what message they would like
conveyed to the members.

Margaret Hassall encouraged the Club to make it’s

donation to the Foundation early in the year so
interest could be earned for the whole year.

DGE Peter Ford was keen for clubs to participate
in community service with a fellowship focus.

Bob, as a keen follower on the Council on
Legislation, advised the members that there have
been 2 recent, and relevant changes to the Rotary
bylaws being;

 A President cannot serve for more than 2
consecutive years, and

 Rotaractors are now full members of Rotary.

Presentation of Donations

Two local donations were presented to:

Clown Doctors, and

Rheinbergers Vanuatu Project



Presentation of PHF

Gwenda Webb - PHF

Jacinta Sheridan - PHF

President’s Report

Projects members participated in this year were
extensive and included Lake Cargelligo, White
Ribbon, Bowel Scan, establishment of the 2
Community Library Exchanges, RYE, MUNA,
RYLA & RYPEN, supported an NYSF attendee,
Bowral HS Interact Club, Bowral HS Breakfast Club
(David Rees, Weekly international toasts (Rod
Aistrope), RAWCS, Vocational visits, supporting
Probus Club, Trivia night, Science & Engineering
Challenge, Dream Cricket (Ken Adams & Brian
Pattinson).

Lynton thanked the Board for their support.

President 2019-2020 - Robert de Jongh

Raffle was won by PP Bob Barrett (box wine).



June Birthdays:

David McCosh 23rd

Robert de Jongh 24th

Darryl Flegg 24th

Ron Sheppard 28th

EVENT DIARY

30th District Changeover

Sept 24-th to 7
Oct Tulip Time Festival

Oct 20th Bowral Cycle Classic

26th Interact Club Fun Run - Glebe
Park


